
 

The Executive Director                                                          KCL/212/2019-20 

Listing Department                                                                October 07, 2019 

Department of Corporate Services 

The Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd 

P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, Fort,  

Mumbai 400001. 

 

Ref:  BSE Scrip Code:  531780 

Subject:   Notice of the Trading Window Closure 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 
Pursuant to Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 
2015, the trading window for dealing in the Securities of the Company will remain closed for 
designated persons and their  immediate relatives immediately and also with effect from October 1, 
2019 till 48 hours after the end of the Board  Meeting wherein; the approval of Un-Audited 
Financial Results for the Quarter and Half year  ended September 30, 2019 would be  considered, 
approved and declared. 
 
The date of the Board Meeting for considering and approval of the Un-audited Financial Results of 
the Company for the Quarter and Half year ended on September 30, 2019 shall be informed in the 
due course. 
 
The said information is being notified to all designated persons under the above Regulations. 
 
Kindly take the same on your Records. 
 
 
Thanking you 
 
Sincerely 

 
Bhushanlal Arora 
Managing Director 

 
 


